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BUDGET WORKSHOP 
September 29, 2021 

 
The Providence Township Board of Supervisors held a budget workshop in the Township 
Municipal Office on Wednesday, September 29, 2021 at 7:00 p.m.  Present were Chairman J. 
Pepper Goslin, Member Lori Crossen, Township Manager Vicki Eldridge, Township Roadmaster 
Jim Fry, Township Road Foreman Jim Grube and no observers. 
 
The meeting was called to order by Mr. Goslin at 7:00 P.M followed by the Pledge of Allegiance 
and a moment of silence.  
 
BUDGET 
• Mr. Fry presented the road budget.   
• Mrs. Crossen made a motion, seconded by Mr. Goslin to amend the agenda to include a 

discussion about a possible addition of a fulltime road crew member.  The motion was 
carried unanimously.  Following the discussion, the board directed the roadmaster to gather 
more information for a presentation at the next budget workshop on Wednesday, October 
13th. 
 

ADJOURNMENT 
• With no further business, Mr. Goslin made a motion, seconded by Mrs. Crossen, to adjourn 

the meeting at 8:40 p.m.   The motion was carried unanimously. 
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